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Holy Name Families, 
Term 2 has begun and our students are actively engaged in their learning and 
continuing to put forth their best efforts. Students will continue to have many exciting 
opportunities for learning and growth, as well as be involved in a variety of school 
initiatives that will enhance the learning taking place in the classroom. We are excited 
for the rest of the month and all the opportunities it will bring for growth and success! 
 
Term One Report Cards: Term One Report Cards will be available at 4:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, February 11, 2025. They can be accessed by visiting our school’s website, 
www.hne.ycdsb.ca and logging onto Parent Portal. For detailed instructions on 
registering, using the portal and seeking support please visit, 
https://sites.google.com/ycdsb.ca/ycdsbparentportal 
 
Catholic School Council Meeting: A reminder that there is a CSC meeting this 
Wednesday, February 12th at 7:00 p.m. in the library. All are welcome to attend. 
 
Valentine’s Day: This Friday is Valentine’s Day. Students are invited to wear the 
colours red, white, or pink to celebrate the occasion. St. Valentine believed in showing 
people that they matter and that they are loved. Let’s remember to spread love and 
kindness, not only on Valentine’s Day but every day. 
 
Holy Name Spirit Wear: This is the last week to purchase your Holy Name Spirit 
Wear. If you are interested in ordering spirit wear, this will be the final opportunity to 
purchase for the 2024/25 school year. To place your order please visit their website by 
clicking on this link Holy Name Spiritwear. You will be prompted to enter our school 
access code SHN5852 and will then have access to all HNE spirit wear available items. 
Spirit wear can be worn every day. The last day to place an order is Friday, February 
14th. 
 
 

http://www.hne.ycdsb.ca
https://sites.google.com/ycdsb.ca/ycdsbparentportal
https://sharcsales.com/product-category/holy-name/holy-name-spiritwear/


Parking Lot Reminders: As winter brings snow and messy parking lots, we kindly 
remind all parents to continue to follow parking lot rules to ensure 
student safety during drop-off and dismissal. Please park only in 
designated areas, even when snow reduces space and avoid blocking 
traffic or walkways. Remember that our parking lot acts as a kiss and 
ride during drop off and pick up, so please do not park and leave your 
car unattended as this disrupts the flow of traffic. Please also remind 

your child(ren) to use sidewalks and walkways and never to cross between cars.  We 
appreciate your patience and cooperation in making our school a safe place during 
these winter months. Thank you for continuing to help ensure student safety here at 
Holy Name. 
 
Intermediate Hockey Tournament: Our intermediate hockey team is excited to hit 
the ice at The Cup Winter Classic Tournament on Tuesday, February 11th! Hosted by 
Sacred Heart CHS , this one-day tournament promises to be a great experience. A huge 
thank you to our coaches, Ms. Gizzo, and our parent volunteers, Mr. Mazzaferro and 
Mr. Amodeo  for helping prepare our team for the tournament. Go Huskies! 
 
Save the Date: Grade 7 Immunization Clinic will return to Holy Name on Tuesday, 
April 1st. More information will be shared closer to the date. 
 
Parish News:  For Sacred Heart Parish news, please see the Church Bulletin  
 

 
Wishing you a wonderful week ahead! 
 C. Zorzi​ ​  M. Liegghio 
Principal​ ​ Vice Principal  

 

February 17- FAMILY DAY - No School 
February 18-21- BHM Art Gallery in library 
February 19 & 20- Junior Division Snowshoeing  
February 21- Mass @ 9:20 a.m. 
                     -  Pancake Tuesday forms due  
Febrary 24-28- Carnaval at Holy Name (more info to come) 
February 25- Grade 8 Graduation Photo Day 
February 26- Pink Shirt Day 

https://sacredheartki.archtoronto.org/en/

